
 

Messages from Miss Stephenson 

Another half term has flown by and as usual the children and staff have been really busy. Here at Wrekin 
View we are passionate about providing an exceptional, innovative education that inspires and 
empowers our pupils, in every class, every day! I have been amazed at the improved presentation and 
pride the children are taking in their work. 

Today we have said a fond farewell to Mr Pembleton, who has 
been our head teacher at Wrekin View for the last 9.5 years. The 
children gathered in assembly this morning to share some 
memories and give him a gift. We will miss Mr Pembleton very 
much and thank him for all the hard work he has put into Wrekin 
View to make it the wonderful school it is. We wish him every 
success at the new school he is moving too, and hope he keeps in 
touch with Wrekin View. 

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on March 7th. Get ready to 
show off your favourite characters by dressing up for a day filled 
with literary fun. We’ve got exciting tasks and activities lined up 
to celebrate our love for reading. It’s going to be a blast! Mrs 
Gowen has organised a World Book Day costume swap, following 
last year’s success. Have a sort out over the half term break and 
bring in any old costumes to share with others. 

Careers Fair 

Mr Kilburn has been busy organising our first Wrekin View Careers 
Fair that will be during the week beginning March 4th.  The 
children will be able to see a range of different careers, ask 
questions to the representatives and broaden their aspirations.  
Each day during that week, there will be a variety of exhibitors 
and the children will be timetabled to visit them during the week. 
If you have volunteered to support our school with this, there is a 
coffee morning to discuss the preparations and answer any 
questions on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd February at 
9am. 

 

 
  

 

KEY DATES 
19/02/2024 Back to school 

21/02/2024 & 22/02/2024 Careers 

Fair Coffee Morning 

28/02/2024 Parents Evening 

22/02/2024 E-safety Workshop 

04/03/2024 Careers Fair Week 

06/03/2024 4B Lunch with Parents 

07/02/2024 4A Lunch with Parents 

07/03/2024 World Book Day 

11/03/2024 Y6 Arthog 

15/03/2024 Comic Relief 

20/03 2024 Y1 Weston Park Visit 

21/03/2024 Science Fair 

21/03/2024 3:30-4:30pm 

EYFS/KS1 Easter Disco 

21/03/2024 4:45-5:45pm KS2 

Easter Disco 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been another fabulous week in terms of attendance. We are pleased that overall 
attendance is getting closer to our 96% target. With your continuing support we believe that this 
remains achievable, and we will continue to provide your children with superb educational 
opportunities every day. Some children are missing out on part of their education by arriving late to 
school. The school doors are open from 8:45am. Please make sure your child arrives before 8:55am 
when the doors close.  We are monitoring punctuality very closely and may contact you if we have a 
concern.  

Whole School 94.7% 

Wrekin Giants 88% 

Nursery 89% 

Rec A 95% 

Rec B 94% 

Lang Class 86% 

1A 94% 

1B 95% 

2A 95% 

2B 94% 

3A 95% 

3B 95% 

4A 91% 

4B 96% 

5A 96% 

5B 94% 

6A 95% 

6B 96% 

 

Absence Reporting 

You can report an absence by either: 

• Phoning the school office 01952 388088 

• Leave a Whatsapp message on 07773130159 

Before 8.30am, please give a reason for the absence 

including symptoms if ill. 

There are two registration sessions in a school day so 

if your child feels better you can send them in later in 

the day – every lesson counts! 



 


